Press release: Prime Minister'’s
meeting with Roberto Gualtieri MEP: 8
Feb 2018

This afternoon the Prime Minister hosted Roberto Gualtieri MEP at Downing
Street.

The second in a series of engagements between the Prime Minister and key
representatives from the European Parliament, Mrs May and Mr Gualtieri
discussed the Brexit negotiations, with both recognising the importance of
the terms of the implementation period being agreed by the March European
Council.

The Prime Minister also set out her vision for a bold and close economic
partnership with the EU in the future. Mr Gualtieri highlighted his
appreciation of the Prime Minister’s speech in Florence which he attended.

On citizens'’ rights, Mrs May and Mr Gualtieri agreed that certainty should be
given to people and businesses as soon as possible. Finally, they agreed on
the importance of avoiding a hard border between Northern Ireland and
Ireland.

The Chancellor of the Duchy of Lancaster David Lidington and the Permanent
Representative of the United Kingdom to the European Parliament Sir Tim
Barrow also attended the meeting. Mr Gualtieri met with the Brexit Secretary
David Davis, Chancellor Philip Hammond and Home Secretary Amber Rudd earlier
in the day.
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